Sewer work to impact travel
in Tahoe Keys

Expect delays in the Tahoe Keys from Aug. 1-4 as South Tahoe
Public Utility District crews work on the sewer line.

This 1is in the same area where a sewer line broke earlier this
year on Tahoe Keys Boulevard near Venice Drive.

Detours will be in place.

It might be easier to use 15th Street to access this South
Lake Tahoe neighborhood.
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